8.

SUBMISSION BY CANTERBURY WASTE SUBCOMMITTEE ON RESOURCE CONSENT
APPLICATIONS FOR NEW REGIONAL LANDFILL Section 7(2)(i)

Members considered a report on the proposed submission by the Subcommittee in support of the
resource applications for the new regional landfill.

Details of the proposal from Buddle Finday, as circulated with the agenda, were considered. Members
noted that supervision for the project would be provided by Kerry Smith, partner, Buddle Finday, and in

addition it was agreed that prior to lodgement a copy of the submission be tabled before all six
shareholder TLAs before adoption and lodgement by the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee.

The Subcommittee resolved:
1. That Buddle Findlay be requested to prepare a submission as proposed.

2. That a copy of the submission be provided to all shareholder councils prior to adoption and
lodgement by the Subcommittee.



